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OPENING OF THE NEW LOCAL HEALTH 
INSURANCE OFFICE (LHIO) IN

FAIRVIEW, QUEZON CITY
Effective August 8, 2017, the new Local Health Insurance Office (LHIO) in Fairview, Quezon 
City starts serving its clients from Quezon City’s Districts II, V and VI including Marikina City.  

The new office is located at:
			   Our Workshop Sales (OWS) Building
			   Lot 19 Block 237 Neopolitan 4 Britanny Subdivision
			   Barangay Pasong Putik, Quezon City 
			   Tel. No.: (02) 356-7461
Below is the vicinity map to the new LHIO office:

The LHIO-Fairview shall provide membership and premium collection services. Business 
operations shall be from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Mondays to Fridays.


